
 The Plum Lake town board is currently accepting letters of interest from town residents 

to fill an unexpired term on the board until April of 2017. 

 Because of state salary restrictions on board members who are also paid by the town for 

other work performed for the town, supervisor Kevin Rasmussen on Sept. 13, tendered his 

resignation, which was accepted by town chairman Will Maines and supervisor Gary Schmidt, 

effective immediately following adjournment of the board's September meeting. 

 The two remaining board members, along with town clerk, Sharon Brooker, will appoint 

a new supervisor to replace Rasmussen at the board's Oct. 11 regularly scheduled meeting. Plum 

Lake residents interested in filling the seat will have until Friday, Oct. 7 to submit a letter of 

interest to the board. 

 Letters may be sent to: Town of Plum Lake, P.O. Box 280, Sayner, WI 54560, emailed 

to: office@townofplumlake.com or hand-delivered to the town clerk's office. 

 For further information contact town clerk Sharon Brooker at the town offices, (715) 

542-4531. 


